
April 13, 1967 

Mr. Jay Pintzuk 
6601 Park Heights Ave. 
Baltimore, Md. 21215 

Dear Lr. Pintzuk: 

Since my husband is away this wee kend, I am taking the 
liberty of replying to your letter of yesterday. 

Owing to a prior commitment, it will not be possible for 
him to attend your discussion meeting on Friday, April 21. As 
for giving you a more convenient time for him to address your 
group, that is difficult to do because he is already overcommitted 
on the very limited free time he has for at least the next two 
months, having made commitments well in advance of starting the 
work he is now engaged in, which is of a priority nature and is 
also almost a month behind schedule. 

I em sorry I cannot be more responsive to your letter. 

Sincerely, 

Lillian ',,:eisber, 



Wednesday, April 12 

Dear Mr. Weisberg:- 

I represent Kellam, A.Z.A., and we are having 

a discussion on the Kennedy Assassination. The discussion will 

be held on Friday, April 21, and we would appreciate it if you 

could attend and speak to us on this subject. If this time is 

inconvenient for you, please notify me of th6 time of your ear-

liest convenience. 

Yours truly, 

Jay Pintzuk 
6601 Park Heights Ave. 
Baltimore, Md. 21215 


